

UAW OFFICES

UAW Work Center-270-745-8496 Benefits - 270-745-8148 Byron Crotts/ Tammy Adee JAR/Suggestions/Quality Network

Tracy Cook - 270-745-8146

JTR/Communications/VPAC

Patrick Klein - 270-745-8252

Safety - Kevin Blevins - 270-745-8365 EAP/ADAPT -

Angelo Bailey - 270-745-8187 Safety Trainer -

George Esters - 270-745-8143 Ergonomics/Hygienist

Jeff Bogue - 270-745-8488

UAW OFFICERS - Executive Board

President - Brian Ferrett

Vice President – Joseph "Joey" Allen III Recording Secretary – Nancy Childress Financial Secretary / Treasurer – Mark "Buckethead" Harris

Trustee - Chris Hebert

Trustee - Brandon Casper

Trustee - Kevin Thompson

Sergeant at Arms - Kevin Bradley

Guide - Charlie Highlander

Retiree Chairman – John O'Laughlin

BARGAINING COMMITTEE

Chairman - Jason Watson

District 1 - Dan Morgan

Alternate - Larry Blevins Jr

District 2 - Wil Suarez

Alternate - Todd Sisson

District 3 - Shane Watkins

Alternate - Kyle Goins

District 4 – Joe Battisti

Alternate - Gary Wyant

District 5- Josh Wilson

Alternate - Leon T. Orange

District 6- Claude Preston

Alternate - Shawn Taubert

Skilled Trades-Gordon Hunt

CARAVAN BARGAINING COMMITTEE

Chairman – PJ Hancock 1st Shift Alternate – Malissa Lack 2nd Shift –

MPS BARGAINING COMMITTEE

Brian Ferrett and Joseph "Joey" Allen III

UAW Local 2164 712 Plum Springs Loop Bowling Green, KY 42101 270-782-2164





Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday season! As a reminder, January 2nd is a Union negotiated holiday. Enjoy your time off with family and friends and we will see you when we return on January 3rd.

From President Brian and the Executive Board

VCAP COMMITTEE

On behalf of the VCAP Committee, we would like to thank everyone who took the time to vote in the midterm elections, as well as the UAW IEB elections. The IEB Runoff Election Ballots for President (Ray Curry and Shawn Fain) as well as Vice President (Tim Bressler and Chuck Browning) will begin to be mailed out January 12th, so please be sure to be on the lookout and check your mailbox. It is crucial that you take the time to cast your vote, as only 106000 ballots out of 1 million were mailed back. This is the future process for elections of the UAW top leaders going forward, so we must do our part and VOTE. All ballots must be received by the 28th of February.

We would like to take this time to thank Region 8 retiring Director, Mitchell Smith, for his dedication. He has been a great example of what to expect in Leadership by having integrity, and always doing what's right for the UAW Membership. Congratulations on your retirement Mitch.

Also, congratulations are in order to the new Region 8
Director, Tim Smith, who will be a great Leader for our Region. Tim has asked George Palmer to be his Assistant Director.

The VCAP Committee will hold it's regular meeting at noon on January 14th at the UAW 2164 Union Hall. We ask anyone who is available to attend this meeting. Also, watch for more information about our UNION 101 class for newer union members. The class will be held on Saturday, January 28, 2023.

In Solidarity, Brandon Casper, VCAP Committee Chairperson

Chris Hebert, VCAP Committee Co-Chairperson

IEB RUN-OFF ELECTION

There will be run-off elections for three positions on the UAW International Executive Board:

President

Vice President

Region 9 Director

Ballots will begin to be mailed January 12, 2023 and must be received by February 28, 2023.

Ballot counting will begin March 1, 2023

Waffles with Santa





































A big shout out and THANK YOU to the Recreation Committee for hosting these two fantastic parties for the Membership. We appreciate everyone who helped make these events possible!











Adult

























NEXT UNION MEETING- JANUARY 10TH AT NOON AND 3 PM

VETERANS COMMITTEE

Congratulation to Jen Bickerstaff on winning the gun raffle. A big thank you to all who participated in this fundraising event. We sold every ticket that was printed. Thank you Charmaine Reiter for donating the tickets and a big shout out to the Veterans Committee Members for making the sellout possible. A major shout out to Monica Williams who is always our top seller in these events! We presented the Veterans Alliance Center with a \$1,200.00 donation because of all of you. Thanks again and God bless each one of you always! Praying in advance that you all have a very Merry Christmas and a most prosperous New Year!

Natalie Walker, Veterans Committee Chairperson

Bowling Green Christmas Parade 2022















CELEBRATING PAINTSGIVING

Second shift Paint Shop Members recently kicked off the holiday season by holding a buffet style dinner to celebrate the Thanksgiving holiday.





Be Brilliant.

Ted Macri, CRPC®

Financial Advisor Chartered Retirement Planning Counselor

Ameriprise Financial Services Inc. 725 Cool Springs Blvd. Suite 340 Franklin, TN, 37067 (615) 349-2160 http://www.ameripriseadvisors.com/ted.macri

Retirement Planning

You are invited to attend:

"Investing Realities":





In this workshop on Investing we will discuss:

- ✓ General Stock Market Basics
- ✓ Importance of Diversification
- ✓ Understanding Taxes and Investing
- ✓ Cost of Emotional Investing
- ✓ Mutual Funds, Certificates of Deposit and Annuities

Where: UAW Local 2164 Union Hall (Refreshments will be served)

Monday, January 9th, 2023 When: 1:00 PM or 3:00 PM

Times:

RSVP: Ted Macri @ (615) 349-2160 ext.3 or

ted.macri@ampf.com

Please remember to RSVP for this event. Spouse's are welcomed to attend!



The Assembler is published by Local 2164 Editor, Kasey King. Have an article, photo, or something you would like to see in the paper? Send submissions to uaw2164editor@gmail.com